
Woodlands Board Meeting
April 3, 2010

Attendees:  Ed Wohler, Joe Casey,  Judy Jarvis, Brian Rower,  Elsie Witt, and neighbor 
Jason Zarmer

Website Update: 
• Brian posted minutes and more back newsletters
• Brian and Ed will meet for training on updating the new website, so there will be carry 
over
• Need recent photos for some of Board to post on website

Financial:
• Judy reported that we are still in the negative every month
• May need to move money into the account to pay bills
• Advertising revenue dropped this month for newsletter
• Need more advertising accounts
• Past dues will be sent invoices
• Ed said the number of pages was cut, reflecting fewer ads

Newsletter ideas:
• Contact coaches and teachers at schools for articles featuring outstanding students, 
such as kid authors or athletes
• Welcome new and returning neighbors

Special Projects:
• Joe reported that he spoke to Kish Rajan about City Council matters, no updates
• No School updates
• Mt. Diablo Unified School District does not have an initiative on the ballot this time

April Newsletter
• Tax article
• Article on safety from last month Ed will write draft for Board input
• Board member profile Joe or Brian
• Board elections deadline article Ed
• Mothers’ Day
• Outstanding students Joe
• Northgate Women’s Basketball  

Respectfully,
Elsie Witt, Secretary


